
Hello Henry Families,  

Welcome to Mrs. Walker’s K-3 self-contained class at Henry Elementary!  

We are excited to work together as a team with you to help 

your child to grow! 

The following items are suggestions to help support the start of the 

2023-2024 school year: 

  

Wish List 
1) Snacks for the entire class 

 (Example: Box of goldfish) 

2) Water bottle labeled with your 

child’s name 

3) Clorox or Lysol wipes 

4) Clorox or Lysol spray 

5) White copy paper  

6) Kleenex 

7) Backpack (please no wheels) 

8) Black dry erase markers 

9) Hand soap/hand sanitizer 

10) 1inch binder 
 

Thank you! 

 

Mrs. Walker  

 

 


